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The Acworth Police Department is excited to announce a new and innovative crime fighting program- 
the Acworth Camera Connection! The Acworth Camera Connection is a program which enables citizens 
and business owners in the City of Acworth to register their security cameras with our police 
department and play an active role in helping us fight crime!  
 
The Acworth Police Department will log each registration along with the contact information of the 
owner. When and if a crime happens in the general vicinity of one of these registered cameras, our 
agency will contact that individual in hopes that their camera has captured events that may help solve 
the crime. Our department will only receive videos that the owner wishes to share.  
 
There is no cost to sign up, and registration can be cancelled at any time. Registering your camera does 
not allow us to have access to any of your recorded videos. Our agency will not ask for any information 
such as WiFi passwords, model of cameras, profile information, etc.  The Acworth Camera Connection is 
a simple, safe way for our agency to log cameras in the city which may be useful to us when 
investigating crimes. 
 
For more information, or to register for the ACC, please visit www.acworthpolice.org. 
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